Hello Joel,
I am interested in nominating myself for the secretary position for the VAC.
Here’s a little about me and why I am interested in the position: 
My name is Carmen Baltazar, I am 32 years old. I am the Program Coordinator for Alma’s CIT Program. I have been the program coordinator for the past 3 years. I have my bachelor’s degree in psychology from Cal Poly Pomona. After receiving my degree in psychology back in 2014, I joined the workforce and started gaining experience as a direct service provider in academic settings and social settings. I have knowledge and experience in ABA, administrative duties, and program management. During my free time I like to engage in physical activities such as running, weight lifting and stretching. I also like to journal, read and spend time with my dog and family. I am a very passionate person and I like to be involved in community events in my neighborhood. I am interested in becoming the next VAC secretary because I enjoy listening and learning about opportunities available for our clients and I enjoy taking notes during meetings. If selected, I would be happy to take on this role and ensure that my performance in this role meets the VAC needs.  

Thank you for accepting my personal nomination.

Best,
Carmen

Carmen Baltazar, B.A.
CIT Coordinator
Community Integration Training Program
Alma Family Services

Centro Estrella
4701 Cesar E. Chavez Ave, 
Los Angeles, CA 90022
Ph: (323) 895-8027
Fax: (323) 260-5202
Email: carmenb@almafamilyservices.org
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